FRES & LCS WEEKLY NEWSLETTER





Enjoy this holiday break with family and loved ones and remember to take some time to rejuvenate yourself. We will see everyone on Monday, November 27th when we will have a short assembly with Butler's Bus Service Company first thing in the morning. The assembly will touch base on bus safety and procedures, along with allowing all students to board the bus.

We held our 12th Annual FRES Turkey Trot on Tuesday. Students were assembled on the flats and lined up by grades. 4th and 5th grade were able to go first, followed by 1st - 3rd graders. Afterwards the PTO treated all staff and students to hot chocolate and/or water. Thank you!

We will see you bright and fresh Monday morning!









- November 22nd 24th Holiday Break/No School
- Bookfair Nov. 27th Dec 1st.
- Dec. 7th Holiday Concert at FRES

Turkey Trot

Winner by Grade

1H: Tyler & Shea

1M: Ella & Russell

1S: River & Maddy

2D: Charlie & Ellie

2 Li: Wes & Evelyn

2Le: Aiden & Kennedy

3D: Kyle & Ryleigh

3H: Matyas & Tess

3L: Marlo and Connor

4R: Bentley & Charlotte

4T: Juliette and Rhys

5D: Owen & Leila

5E: Alyvia & Austin

5R: Brooks & Aubriella





THIS WEEK AT LYNDEBOROUGH CENTRAL SCHOOL

What a quick week we have had at LCS!! All of our Kindergarten Kiddos learned about Thanksgiving and what it means to be thankful. They also discussed what their favorite part of the Thanksgiving meal is and we ended the short week with "Fruitsgiving" - a sharing of fruit for all! Just a reminder we will have no school from Wednesday 11/21 - Friday 11/24 for the Thanksgiving Holiday. Have a happy and safe break!!





November, 2023

Valarie Bemis, Tammy Cargill, Mary Golding, Sue Rodgers and Kelly Ashbeck



WIN NEWS

The WIN team has had a great first 6 weeks working with our students. We will begin talking to teachers next week to celebrate their successes and make plans to continue our interventions.

TO-DO

- Practice math facts, addition subtraction or multiplication
- Read at home
- Play outside
- ✓ Have a great Thanksgiving!

SKILLS WE HAVE PRACTICE

- Kindergarten
 Letters and sounds and number recognition
- Ist Grade: Reading
 Letters and sounds. CVC
 words and digraphs.
 Ist Grade: Math
 Number sense and
 addition to 10
- 2nd Grade: Reading
 Glued sounds, am and an.
 sentence structure.
 2nd Grade: Math
 Addition to 10, addition to 20
 place value
- 3rd Grade Rea ding: short
 vowels, blends, digraphs, sentence structure.
 3rd Grade Math: money sense, place value and addition to 20, double digit addiotn with regorouping.
 4th grade Reading: reading comprehension, grammar
- 4th Grade Math: addition to 20, money, place value
- 5th grade Reading:
 reading comprehension,
 suffix and prefixes, spelling
 5th Grade Math:
 multiplication facts
 practice



EVENTS January

Be on the look out for mid-year benchmark testing.

PoPcorn Popcorn

2nd Place Winner
Bridgette Smith



3rd Place Winner Madi Taverna

First Grade





1st Place Winner
Jacob Chandonnet

Turkey in disguise contest

The Mini Nutcracker



December the 20th, 2023
7:00 p.m.
In the cafeteria
WLC Dance Team
\$5.00 per person
\$3 per child, under 4 Free
If you bring a canned good for donation to the Wilton
Cupboard, you will receive \$1.00 o .
Donations appreciated

Refreshments will be available.





Important Information

- When: Thursday, December 7th @ 6 pm
- Where: FRES Gym
- Who: 3rd, 4th, & 5th grade students, families, and friends
- Performer outfits: Please wear black bottoms (pants, skirts, dresses, etc) and black or holiday colors on top!

More information

I am so excited to be hosting our 3rd annual Holiday Concert! This concert will feature our 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students singing a variety of winter and holiday songs. The concert will last no more than an hour. Please be prepared to stay for the entire event so all of our students can feel celebrated.

Performers should arrive between 5:45 and 5:55 so they can check in and warm up with their class. Performers will go to the 2nd grade hallway at 5:45 where they will wait until their performance time. Please make sure performers come dressed in their performance outfit as there won't be time or space to change at school.

Please send any questions you have to Ms. Kudlich at m.kudlich@sau63.org

Coming this April/May - all students K-5 will be performing at our Spring concerts!



FRES & LCS WEEKLY NEWSLETTER Frozen Fridays!

Parents,

Frozen Friday has kicked back up at FRES! We have many generous students who would like to purchase ice cream for their friends. If you approve these additional purchases, please send in a note addressed to Food Service that list your child's name, grade, and how many friends they are allowed to buy for each week. Additionally, if you would perfer that your child NOT partake in Frozen Friday, please also send in a note.

